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December 6, 2022 

VIA E-MAIL 

Christal Dennis 
Paralegal 
Complaints Examination & Legal Administration 
Federal Election Commission 
1050 First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20463 

Re: MUR 8071 (NRSC) 

Dear Ms. Dennis: 

We represent the NRSC and Keith Davis in his official capacity as Treasurer of the NRSC in 
MUR 8071.   

We are writing to request an additional nine-day extension to respond to the complaint due to 
the demands on our client’s time resulting from the U.S. Senate runoff election in Georgia.  A 
response is currently due on Monday, December 12, 2022.  An additional nine-day extension 
would make the response due on Wednesday, December 21, 2022.  We understand that the 
practice of your office is to grant such an extension in exchange for an agreement to toll the 
statute of limitations which we are prepared to accept 

We very much appreciate your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Brandis L. Zehr 

Michael E. Toner 
Brandis L. Zehr 
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